
Spotlight Reports for BIE ELA & Math Summative Assessments 

Starting with the Spring 2022 BIE Summative test administration, links to individualized 

Spotlight video reports were provided on student ISRs. These videos provide insights into the 

data presented on the ISR specific to each student and are designed to provide opportunity to 

increase engagement between families, educators, and students, providing an equitable and 

understandable medium to relay individualized insights within assessment performance. The 

videos also enable the communication of key messages through easy-to-understand language 

and engaging animation to illustrate performance and growth. Spotlight videos are accessible 

via a QR code provided on the printed report & PDF.  

 

 

Scannable QR code is 

at the top of the ISR. 

Using a smartphone 

camera or QR 

scanning app will 

take you to your 

child’s individual 

Spotlight report 

video. 

The Spotlight video 

can also be access 

from the URL 

provided. 


